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MONTHLY NEWSLETTER FOR THE CITY OF SEDALIA   IN THIS ISSUE 

 TSgt. Hollopeter with the 509th Civil 
Engineer Squadron at Whiteman 
Airforce Base contacted Dave 
Gerken, Collections Foreman, with 
the City of Sedalia’s Public Works 
Department to help his squad 
become recertified on the dual 
motor combination vac truck. The 
Squadron doesn’t have a truck of 
their own and Dave and his crew 
were honored to be of service to our 
Airmen. 

Dave Gerken, Frankie Vanderpool 
and David Purl assisted in training 
the airmen on the different functions 
of the truck. The truck uses Hydro 
excavating (water to cut the ground 
at 7000 psi and using the vacuum to 
remove soil). The airmen were also 
trained on using the water jetting 
portion of the truck and vacuum 
system. 

Dave said they also showed the 
Squad their camera system which is 
used to inspect the underground 
piping (sanitary sewer pipe, and 
stormwater pipe). They did not need 
the certification, but were very 
interested and impressed with the 
functions and set up of the system.  

     

          

 

 
 
 
 
 

VISION STATEMENT 

Dynamic life and 

Comfortable living in 

Greater Missouri 

 

MISSION 

The City of Sedalia is committed to meeting the 

needs of our community through professional 

leadership and operational excellence. 

 

We deliver efficient, quality municipal services, 

create opportunities for growth and protect the 

quality of life that makes our community a 

desirable place to live. 

 

Dave Gerken had the following to say 
about working with the Squadron: 
“We had an awesome time, and were 
honored to be asked and look forward 
to future training sessions with them. I 
was very impressed with their 
enthusiasm and their 
professionalism.” 

 

 

 

 

 

  
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Photos courtesy of: Whiteman Air 
Force Base Facebook page. More 
photos on City Events/Information 
page. 

 

 

 

 

 

Public works department helps 
recertify whiteman squadron 
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LABOR DAY HOLIDAY SCHEDULE 

The City of Sedalia will observe the Labor Day 

holiday on Monday, September 4, 2023. Offices 

in the Municipal Building and the City’s Materials 

Management Site at 27882 Highway “U” will be 

closed in observance of the holiday.  

Weekly trash pickup for the week of 

September 4, 2023 will follow the normal 

collection schedule.  

All City offices including the Materials 
Management Site will re-open for normal 
business hours on Tuesday, September 5, 2023. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Photos courtsey of: 

Whiteman Air Force 

Base Facebook 

page. 
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